
Montcalm Community College 
Use of CARES Act Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund 

Update Report – Sept. 22, 2020 
 
On April 20, 2020, Montcalm Community College (MCC) signed and returned to the Department of Education 
the Certification and Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students under the Coronavirus Aid, 
Relief, and Economic Security Act (CARES Act). On May 29, 2020, MCC received its student portion of the 
Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF), made available through the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and 
Economic Security Act (CARES Act).  
 
MCC agreed to use no less than 50 percent of the funds received under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act 
to 

https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ope/caresact.html
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ope/caresact.html
http://www.montcalm.edu/coronavirus

